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3 December 2021 Our Reference: IR-01-21-31705 

Chas Carroll  
fyi-request-17296-37617cd3@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Chas 

I am writing in response to the request you submitted 21 October 2021. Your request has 
been considered pursuant to the Official Information Act 1982 (the OIA). Specifically, you 
requested:  

“The NZ Police's Assessment Framework that will be used to evaluate the Tactical 
Response Model.” 

Please find attached “TRM Evaluation and Performance Monitoring Framework” 
produced by the New Zealand Police Evidence Based Policing Centre, dated 5 
November 2021. 

I trust you are satisfied with my response to your request. If not, you have a right under 
section 28(3) of the OIA to ask the Ombudsman to seek an investigation and review of 
my decision.  

Yours sincerely 

Director: Frontline Safety Improvement Programme 
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